
 

End	of	Term	

2020	has	been	a	difficult	year.	We	were	sad	
to	close	our	doors	last	spring,	but	thankful	
to	open	again	in	September.	We	are	so	
grateful	for	the	joy	and	laughter	URC	
Preschool	has	brought	to	the	children	and	
we	hope	2021	will	be	an	even	better	year	
for	all.		Thank	you	for	supporting	our	
preschool	and	the	PTA!	If	you	would	like	to	
join	the	PTA,	please	contact	Hannah	Meller	
or	Laura	Ramirez-Mann.		

November	Fundraiser	

Thank	you	to	everyone	who	donated	to	the	
November	Fancy	Dress	Fundraiser	for	
“National	Nursery	Rhyme	Week”.		
We	raised	a	FANTASTIC	£133.08.	
	
Our	Christmas	Fundraiser	is	next	week.	We	
ask	that	your	child	wears	their	Christmas	
jumpers,	shirts,	dresses,	and	any	other	
festive	attire	next	week,	especially	on	
Thursday	for	the	Christmas	Party.		

Special	Message	Regarding	Staff	Gifts	

After	talking	to	the	staff,	the	PTA	will	not	be	
collecting	money	for	the	Staff	Christmas	
dinner,	as	we	have	in	past	years.	However,	
if	you	would	like	to	give	staff	cards	or	gifts,	
we	ask	you	drop	them	off	by	Tuesday,	as	
they	will	need	to	be	quarantined.		

URC	Harpenden	Church	Services	

	
The	whole	family	is	invited.	They	ask	adults	
wear	mask	and	families	social	distance.	
						
					Christmas	Day	Service	at	10am	
	

MERRY	CHRISTMAS	at	URC	Preschool	

17th	December	Christmas	Party	
Drop	off	at	10am	(Main	Room	10.15)	
Pick	Up	at	12pm	(Main	Room	12.15)	
	

The	Christmas	Party	this	year	promises	to	
be	one	of	the	best!	While	we	won’t	be	able	
to	have	an	entertainer	this	year,	we	do	have	
lots	of	surprises	in	store	for	the	Children.	
There	will	be	lots	of	games,	activities,	party	
food	and	a	Santa’s	Grotto!	There	will	be	a	
special	video	message	from	Santa,	and	some	
cheeky	elves	to	pass	out	gifts.		

	

This	year,	each	child	will	be	receiving	a	PTA	
Elf	Christmas	bag	filled	with	lots	of	goodies.	
Thank	you	for	supporting	our	fundraising	
efforts.	We	hope	your	child	will	enjoy	their	
gifts	and	have	a	very	Merry	Christmas.		
	

EASY	FUNDRAISING	

	
Please	sign	up	for	the	Easy	Fundraising.	
With	the	holidays	just	around	the	corner,	
this	easy	and	free	Add-On	in	your	Browser	
or	APP	on	your	phone	will	donate	money	to	
URC	just	by	shopping	at	your	favourite	
participating	stores!		
easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/urcharpend
enpta	



 

AMAZON	SMILE	
 

	
	
We	have	a	new	Amazon	Smile	account!	Your	
Amazon	purchases	can	help	support	URC	
Harpenden	PTA!	
 
Try	these	2	easy	ways	to	start	with	a	smile:	

1. Create	a	bookmark	-	drag	this	box	to	
your	bookmarks	or	favourites	bar	to	
create	a	shortcut	to	
smile.amazon.co.uk	on	your	desktop	
computer	or	mobile	web	browser.	

2. Install	the	Amazon	Assistant	-	Get	
easy	access	to	Product	Comparisons,	
Deal	of	the	Day,	and	time-saving	
shortcuts,	which	all	link	to	
smile.amazon.co.uk.	

	
Keep	Informed	through	Social	Media!	

	

Follow	us	on	Instagram	
@urcpreschoolnurserypta	or	join	our	
closed	Facebook	Group:	URC	PTA	Parents/	
Carer’s	Group	2020/21,	just	for	the	current	
parents	and	carers	of	the	preschool.	It	
would	be	great	if	everyone	could	join	the	
page.	We	post	important	and	notices	on	
there.	You	can	find	all	of	our	social	media	
links	and	fundraising	schemes	here:	
https://linktr.ee/urcpreschoolpta	
	
	
	

 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

 
 


